
The District of Saanich is seeking qualified applicants wishing to serve on the Resilient Saanich 
Technical Committee (RSTC). Saanich Council will be appointing up to ten members, as soon 
as possible, to meet regularly for a term of approximately one to two years. 

Resilient Saanich is a process to develop an environmental policy framework and biodiversity 
conservation strategy. The Resilient Saanich Technical Committee (RSTC) will work with staff 
and consultants to advise and share expertise in the Resilient Saanich process. The Terms of 
Reference for Resilient Saanich and the RSTC can be found online at: saanich.ca/biodiversity.  

HOW TO APPLY: 
Applicants interested in being considered for the Technical Committee must submit an 
Application for Appointment with a detailed résumé outlining occupation, community 
involvement, and technical or special expertise. The application form is available online at 
saanich.ca/biodiversity or by contacting the Planning Department at planning@saanich.ca.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:  
Please visit Resilient Saanich at: saanich.ca/biodiversity 
or contact Thomas Munson, Senior Environmental Planner, at 250-475-5494, ext.3408 
or via e-mail to Thomas.Munson@saanich.ca.  

APPLICATION DEADLINE:  4:30 P.M., FRIDAY, JULY 10, 2020  

Submit to:   	 Planning Department
District of Saanich
770 Vernon Avenue
Victoria, B.C., V8X 2W7
or by e-mail: planning@saanich.ca 
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